Nursery Newsletter September 2023

Welcome to Nursery! We are so pleased to be welcoming back some of our Nursery
children and know that they will help our new children settle in really quickly. We
will spend the first few weeks settling the children in, learning our routines, getting
to know our new friends and building good relationships.

Nursery Staff

Mrs Hanks

Mrs Done Aspens.

Snacks and Lunches

All children are able to have milk during their ses-
sion, we also have snacks including bagels, fruit,
vegetables, breadsticks and crackers.

Full time children can have either a packed lunch or
a school dinner. Please order all school dinners via

All children need a named water bottle everyday.

child’s Learning Journey book at Nursery.

In our Nursery we follow the In The Moment Planning approach, this means that we
will observe the children to see what they are interested in and then plan activities
to support these interests. During each term every child will have a focus week,
where the staff spend extra time supporting their learning, at this time we will send
home a parent sheet for you to fill in and return along with photographs from home.
We really hope you will support your child’s learning by doing this, having the pho-
tographs really helps the child to talk about their experiences outside of Nursery and
helps the staff to know your child better. These photographs then form part of your

Class Dojo

We will continue to use ClassDojo to com-
municate between Nursery and home. We
will post regular photographs to keep you up
to date with what is happening at Nursery.
Once you are logged on as a parent, you
then have the ability to message us should
you have any questions/concerns. We know
it is not always easy to speak at the gates
when dropping off. We will reply as soon as
possible. Please remember to report all ab-
sences to the office.

Our children have access to our out-
door area at all times. We always
encourage them to wear our wellies
and waterproofs during wet weath-
er, however they will still come
home dirty. We understand this can
be frustrating but it really does
mean they have been involved in
lots of good learning opportunities.
Please ensure your child has a
change of clothes with them and
that ALL items are named.




